
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             August 15, 2008 

 

 

 

Peninsula Sanitation Service 

PO Box A 

Ilwaco,  Wa.   98624 

 

Dear Managers: 

 

This letter is to let you know that due to increasing cost of disposal fees, we 

have to raise our disposal fee to your company. 

 

Effective September 1, 2008, the new rate for disposal at our transfer site 

will be $86.35 per ton. 

 

We thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Diane Carter 

Manager        

 


